
 

 

 
 
 
 

April 22, 2025 
 
 
Heath Engineering Limited 
Suite 300, 160 Quarry Park Blvd SE 
Calgary, Alberta  
T2C 1N3 
 
 
To whom if may concern: 
 
RE:   Letter of Recommendation, Daniel Heath 
  
BCW have collaborated with Heath Engineering for several years on many interesting projects 
throughout Calgary.  We have found Daniel’s firm to be diligent, responsible, and a real team 
player in coming up with innovative solutions when challenged with design issues and showing 
great willingness to work with our team when called upon.  His attention to details and on time 
deliverables gives us great confidence in continuing to work with their firm on a variety of our 
commercial/industrial projects. 

 
Other than providing a well-coordinated detailed set of Contract Drawings on schedule, Daniel’s 
on-site construction administration is impressive and consistent, with thorough site reviews and 
reports, as well as proactive responses to the contractor’s RFIs and Shop Drawing reviews. 
 
We would highly recommend Daniel to any team who is seeking a competent structural engineer 
for their up-and-coming projects.  We look forward to continuing our working relationship with 
Heath Engineering to service our clients. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Peter Wong,  MRAIC,  MAAA 
Principal of BCW Architects 
pwong @ bcw–arch.com 


